VARADA INTERNATIONAL FOUNDATION

It has come to our attention that unauthorized individuals or entities may be falsely representing themselves as affiliates or representatives of Varada International
Foundation. We wish to caution the public and our supporters against such fraudulent activities.

Please be aware that Varada International Foundation does not solicit donations, offer services, or conduct business through unofficial channels. All official
communications, programs, and donation requests are made exclusively through our verified channels, including our official website, registered social media
accounts, and authorized representatives.

We urge everyone to verify any information received and report suspicious activities directly to our official contact points. Varada International Foundation is
committed to transparency, and we advise the public to be cautious of any misleading or unauthorized claims made in our name.

Varada International Foundation operates with the highest level of transparency and integrity. All our official projects, programs, and donation requests are conducted
solely through our official website and verified platforms. We do not endorse or authorize any third parties to collect donations or represent us without explicit consent.

We strongly urge the public to be cautious when dealing with unsolicited communication or offers made in the name of our foundation. Always verify the legitimacy
of any requests for donations or support by contacting us through our official channels. Misuse of our name not only harms our reputation but also hinders our
genuine efforts to serve the community.

Together, we can ensure that our mission to empower and uplift commmunities remains uncompromised. Be vigilant, and trust only authorized information to protect
yourself and our collective cause.




